
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 2nd May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  

New Walk Museum – Friday 9th June 2023 
 

This term Year 5 are learning about the Ancient Egyptians. To consolidate our work this term we have arranged a 
trip to New Walk Museum on Friday 9th June 2023.  As part of our visit, we will be taking part in workshops 
exploring what life was like in Ancient Egypt, looking at the collection of artefacts that the museum has and 
explore the galleries in the museum.  
 
Please be at school for the normal time and we will return to school for the end of the normal school day.  
 
We will be travelling by coach to the museum, the children will need to wear their school uniform, and a packed 
lunch will also be needed unless your child is Free school meals, we will provide a packed lunch   
 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.00 to support the cost of the trip, if we do not receive enough funds the 

trip may not go ahead to enable your child to participate.  

We would be grateful if you could make payment using ParentPay which is our preferred method of payment.  

 
Thank you for your support,  
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Naylor & Mrs Noble 
Year 5 Teachers 

 


